
DEAR SIRS: 

Yes—end it, and immediately—please!!! 

Everyone I’ve talked to says, “We don’t need it and it messes 
up your system for weeks; possibly a killer.” 

Yours truly, 

Eric S. Nelson, A.G.S. 
Water & Environmental Technologies 

Cross Connection Control  
691 W. Maple St. 

Stayton OR 97383-2246 
moses@wvi.com 
(503) 767-7679 
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